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Sharing love and light with our members

SPRING HAS SPRUNG
 Welcome to the special time of year when new beginnings are available to each of us. This is

my first Spring as President of San Diego Reiki Corps. I'm excited about the upcoming time

ahead! Keep your eyes open for upcoming events, book reviews, and more!

 A great thing about new beginnings and new seasons is that it's a time to try new things. Is

there something you've been wanting to try that your inner voice keeps giving you reasons not

to? Our bodies are a great tool when it comes to making decisions. The gut (solar plexus

chakra)  is an area to pay attention to. Do you feel like butterflies are fluttering? That's

probably a good indication that decision is for your best and highest good. Does it feel like

there is a brick in there? Chances are, this is not a good time for that change.  Remember,

there are no accidents and our environment and bodies give us subtle reminders to make the

choices we make!

 As Reiki practitioners, we get asked about what our bodies are telling us. Take the time to

share your insights with yourself and your clients. Remember signs are around us to let us

know we are "seeing things as they should be.  

 Are you consistently seeing an unexpected image or hearing the same song? The universe is

always guiding you, we hope you're listening and sharing your light with your friends, your

family,  your community and our universe!

What seeds have you planted?
"Be the change you want to see in the world." Gandhi
The change starts with each of us!

Spring is here, flowers are blooming and Covid is on its way out! What are you doing to

embrace the new season?

Namaste- Kat Papike  - President, San Diego Reiki Corps
- a professional organization supporting the community through education and outreach 



ACHIEVE INNER PEACE BY MAKING
IT A HABIT TO PRACTICE SELF-REIKI.

FIND THE GOODNESS IN PEOPLE
AND SPREAD HAPPINESS.

HOW TO
STRENGTHEN
YOUR PERSONAL
REIKI PRACTICE
Take time to Recite the Gokai



COMMUNITY OUTREACH:

As we get back to our new "normal," we are looking forward
to working in the community at our volunteer events. If you
have an event coming up, or would like to join us, please
reach out to Tammy S.D.R.C Outreach Director and stay in
touch:
     tg.tammygillespie@gmail.com

"The beauty of nature inspires many of my paintings. From the magnificent colors of a sunset to the
energetic brilliance of the Universe, I am always amazed at the natural beauty that surrounds me."

-  Artist - Tammy G. (follow her on Instagram: artist.tammygillespie)
 



Mentionable Members
A new feature!

All of us are unique in our own ways.
Do you have a special talent, history or

knowledge that you'd like to share
with us? We will be featuring

members in each quarterly newsletter
and on the website. 

Or, do you know someone who's
insight would be beneficial to S.D.R.C?

Let us know
your input is appreciated!
Keep Sharing your Light!



THANK YOU FOR THE EVENT! IT WAS LOVELY,
RELAXING AND HEALING! NO OTHER PARTICULAR

FEEDBACK, BUT I AM GLAD YOU ALL PUT IT OUT
THERE AND THAT I PARTICIPATED!!

MARTY

San Diego Reiki Corps hosted a Sound Healing in
February featuring: Crystal Bowls, Gongs and

Native Drums. 
Thank you to Teri Wilder for presenting with us! It
was a healing experience on many different levels.

If you missed it, here are some benefits of a sound
bath for the future:

Calms your body and mind
Reduces stress and anxiety

Increases focus and clarity
Decreases tension and fatigue

Boosts your mood and reduces feelings of
anger

Improves sleep
Elevates feelings of spiritual well-being

 
 



I ENJOYED THE REIKI MEETING LAST NIGHT, LOTS
OF NEW INFORMATION. THANK YOU FOR

ORGANIZING IT.
 

THANKS A LOT,
ZOILA THALIFFDEEN RMT

 

San Diego Reiki Corps hosted a
free event: Reiki 101

to share the basics of Reiki. The
event was open to members and
non-members and was a great

evening of information, wisdom
and of course healing love and

light. 
Looking forward to sharing 

in-person events soon! 
in the interim, we are thankful
for technology so we can stay

connected!
 
 

Upcoming Events:
May 27, 2021: History of Reiki

 (FREE Event)
June 19, 2021: Animal Reiki with

 Nedra Abramson ($20.00 - members)


